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I have been a resident of rural Eastern Oregon for over 30 years and have been 

voting by mail every time I vote.  

Losing this freedom to vote by mail will make it more difficult for myself and many 

others to vote. Oregon has been proven to have one of the most safe, secure and 

with very little to no issues with voter fraud.  

 

Our freedom to vote with ease should not be taken from us because of the 

conspiracies, lies, and flat hatred of diversity being spewed. This country touts the 

American dream. The Pledge of Allegiance speaks of justice for all not the 

Republicans who are trying to take us back to a time when a very few people had 

rights.  

 

We need to continue to stand for freedom, democracy, the right to vote legally in 

Oregon by mail as it has been  for many years.  

 

We need to continue to speak out loud and proud about the success of Oregon's mail 

in voting and not succumb to the conspiracies or the movement to remove the 

freedoms from our children, veterans, elderly, uniqueness, and all people no matter 

how they believe.   

 

I strongly oppose SB210 and it's intent to make it more difficult for many to vote.  

I  


